24 May 2021

Dear Rising Fourth Graders,

I am excited to be your child’s math teacher next year. Essential for success in fourth
grade is mastery of muitiplication tables through twelve. Please practice with your
child for a few minutes each day. The following online sites can be used to practice:

https:/www.ixl.com/math/grade-3 and www.splashmath.com. Flash cards can also be

used to master the multiplication tables.

The summer math work for your student is Summer Solutions. This is a required
assignment and due the first day we return to school in August. For each day the
assignment is late ten points will be deducted. If the assignment is more than three
days late, the result will be a zero for the assignment.

Thank you for your support.

God bless,

Mrs. Rayhel
rayhell.sfas@gmail.com



